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July 28. 2010

Mr. Ted Downing
1 4A2 East Kleindaie Road
Tucson, Arizona 85719

Dear Ted:

During your service to the state of Arizona and the citizens of your district, you came to
understand how hard it is to pass legislation, especially if it is done in a bipartisan v/ay. I wanted
to take a moment to personally thank you for all your help in drafting and subsequently passing
SB 1366. As you know, the Governor signed SB 1366 into law on May 10, 2010. The securing
of property rights on behalf of our citizens has always been one of my legislative passions Your
help and guidance was instrumental in that effort and I really appreciate your help.

I also want to say thank you for all the work you have done over the years to protect private
property rights against government intrusion. Your efforts have been greatly appreciated by
myself and others. It is good to know that there are people out there who continually watch to
make sure the rights of others are not trampled upon.

I have had the great fortune to meet and work with so many wonderful people. You are counted
among them and it has been a pleasure to know you. God bless you in all your worthy
endeavors.

Senator Chuck Gray
Arrzona State Senate
Mesa - Legislative District
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